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From the Mayor (continued): 
 

Senior Citizens 
Kelleys Island 
Last chance to sign up for my annual trip to Kelleys Island on Monday, August 28 with our 
Village resident senior citizens (60 years of age and older).  If you’re not a member of our senior 
citizens organization and haven’t signed up for the trip at their monthly meeting, you can 
contact Lee Ann at the Village Hall.  Deadline to register is Tuesday, August 1.  Get out of 
town and spend a day in Lake Erie’s Western Basin. 

 

Flu Shots 
In cooperation with Independence Discount Drug Mart and my office, we will be offering flu 
shots to our Village senior residents (60 years of age and older).  If you are 65 years of age 
or older, please bring your Medicare Card as we will seek Medicare payment for 
qualifying seniors. 

Just like we have done in the past, our Village will pay for flu shots for our Village senior 
residents and employees.  In addition, we will offer flu shots to our Village residents who are 
under 60 years of age; however, those individuals are required to pay for their flu shot at a 
cost of $32.00; payment of “exact” cash or check is due the day of the shot.   

 

The flu shots will be administered on Friday, September 29, 2017 in the Village Hall 
Auditorium between the hours of 9:00-10:00 a.m.  As in past practice, flu shots will be offered 
by reservation only.  Please call Lee Ann at the Village Hall at 641-7020, Monday through 
Friday during normal business hours to make your reservation.  Also, please advise her if 
you need a ride to and from the event.  Deadline to register is 3:00 p.m. on Friday, 
September 15.   

 
Our well visit clinic will also be open that morning for our senior citizens beginning at 8:30 
a.m. with our Village Nurse, Joanne Socausky – no reservation is required.  If you plan on 
getting blood work, please do not eat or drink anything after midnight the night before.  
We will have a light breakfast, as well as refreshments, for our senior resident participants. 

 

Birthday wishes 
A happy belated “80th” birthday to Mrs. Sandy Fouts who’s special day was June 23.  Enjoy 
living life to the fullest.  Sto lat!  The picture below was taken during our Kelleys Island trip 
last year.  In addition, happy belated 50th birthday to our bus driver, Bob Krajewski who’s 
big day was also June 23! 

 

 

  




